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In this issue we are sharing a number of 
pictures of events, including our 10th year 
anniversary, so I will keep this column short. 
Over the last three months the house on the 
lot next door came down, two new 
sidewalks became a reality for those unable 
to utilize the steps to our doors God also 
provided the funds needed to pay cash for a 
replacement van, and have both ministry 
vehicles lettered. We have some new 
volunteers which were needed to give  long 
time volunteers a break now and then. 
Thank you so much for seeing the need and 
joining our crew! Please pray for wisdom for 
us at Ministry and More, Inc. as God directs. 
God has been so gracious to us. Our desire 
is to honor Jesus Christ in all we do so He 
will be glorified. Our logo states “Ministering 

to others while we minister 

together” has never been 
truer than now! Colossians 
1:3-4: “We always thank 

God, the Father of our Lord 

Jesus Christ, when we pray 

for you, because we have 

heard of your faith in Christ Jesus and of the 

love you have for all saints.” This has been 
the verse God gave me for this ministry 3 
years ago at the start of my becoming 
director here. It speaks specifically to me 
about you who support us in faithfully giving 
as we seek to serve Christ and as we serve 
others. Thank you so much! God bless you. 

Alan
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Director’s Note

Son injured in military - 
spinal injuries
Find a job and support  
my family
Need strength - Sister’s 
kids living with me - sister 
in hospital with cancer
Healing from recent deaths 
of father and brother
Son’s addiction
Family unity and obedience 
to God

Heath issues for family 
members
Patience
Daughter has seizures
Medical and dental bills
Find affordable place  
to live
Employment
Loved ones to get back  
in church
Healthy marriage

Spiritual growth
No insurance or money  
to pay for medicine
Keeping calm and asking 
for help when I need it
Hedge of protection for  
my children
Salvation of my brothers
Safe and healthy 
pregnancy/delivery

Client prayer requests:
Will you PRAY—will you GIVE?

This is perhaps the most important part of this newsletter - so I hope 
you will take a few moments to read these heartfelt prayer requests. “Like” us on 

Facebook!

Visit our website:
www.ministryandmore.org

Praises!
Husband’s test results came back normal!

Blessed with better paying job - to serve Him better
Family member got help with housing!
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1,615 lbs
Amount of food purchased.

Volunteer Spotlight
During the summer months we have a number of volunteers who ‘fill in’ so our regular 
volunteers can have some time off - we want to salute those summer volunteers and 
appreciate their willingness to serve at Ministry and More, Inc. for the summer months!

A New Volunteer Family - The Barnhart family, 
comprised of a home schooling mom and her 
children, now come one morning each month 
to unload our trailer from a monthly food drive. 
Pictured is, Lainnie, with her children  Noah age 
14, Elizabeth age 12, Abigail age 10 and Idelette, 
age 3 (who worked like an 8yr old). What a joy 
and blessing as they have joined ‘our family’ at 
Ministry and More, Inc.

Glennie, Jacy and 
Allison Wingate.

Seth Howerton.
Joel Swanson.

Sydney Wingate.

Emily Spychalla.

Lainnie, Noah, Elizabeth, 
Abigail and Idelette Barnhart.

902
Households served in 
June, July and August!

18,040 lbs
Food donated during June, July 
and August!

July Volunteer Cookout with Entertainment! 

August 24 – Open House 
Celebrating 10 Years of  
Open Doors

COMING UP!
Radar Family Farms Supports  
Ministry and More, Inc.

Radar Family Farms will be hosting a food 
drive for Ministry and More, Inc. on Saturday 
October 19 and Sunday October 20 from 
10am until 6pm. Bring a can of food for 
Ministry and More, Inc. and receive one dollar 
off admission for EACH CAN you bring! 
Ministry and More, Inc. will have our trailer 
there and our volunteers helping each of 
those days at Radar Family Farms. Come out 
and enjoy the fun at Radar Family Farms - and 
help feed those in need in our community!

Last Quarter Stats:
Over the months of June/July/August, 
Ministry and More, Inc. distributed 18,040 
pounds of food to 902 households! Most 
of this food was donated by individuals, 
community organizations, and food drives 
from churches. Beyond the donated food, we 
had to purchase 1,615 additional pounds of 
food in order to meet the needs of those we 
serve. We are so thankful to all those who 
give food and for those who give financially 
to this ministry, making it possible to 
continue to help the needy in our community!
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